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Non-Executive Director Resignation 

 

Clara Resources Australia Ltd (ASX: C7A) advises of the resignation of Non-Executive Director Mr Brad Gordon, 

effective from 31 October 2023.  

 

The Company would like to thank Mr Gordon for his contributions, guidance and support to C7A over the time 

of his tenure and wishes him well in his future endeavours. 

 

This announcement has been authorised for release by the Board of Clara Resources Limited. 
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